BILD Simcoe Chapter Members:

On March 24th, the Town of Innisfil's DLG Committee has scheduled a meeting via Zoom to provide a
brief update on the recent developments regarding COVID-19, and the precautionary measures that staff
will be taking at this time while providing their services. To those who call-in, the Town will also be
inquiring to understand what the changing needs of your respective companies will be over the next few
months, in order to align their services appropriately.

Currently, Town Hall is closed to the public and all services are now operating remotely. Staff are still
accepting/processing all planning applications and are still conducting building inspections on a limited
basis with the restriction to only unoccupied buildings.

Committee and Council meetings have been cancelled for the remainder of March, with an alternative
meeting format being formulated starting in April.

BILD continues to discuss with municipal staff, the importance of continuing planning and building
services for our members and we are committed to keeping the Chapters apprised of how these services
are changing on a timely basis. For the most recent updates, members are encouraged to reference
BILD'S website.

Members interested in calling into this meeting, kindly see below:
Date & Time: Tuesday, March 24th from 11AM-12PM

Zoom Link: Here.

Meeting ID: 380 908 026

Find your local Dial-In Number: Here.

For guestions, please contact:

Tim Cane

Director of Growth

e. tcane@innisfil.ca |t. 705.436.3740 ext. 1203



https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/1938c2e4b7/4bc146a0cb/73bd2187c6
https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/1938c2e4b7/4bc146a0cb/f3843be0fe
https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/1938c2e4b7/4bc146a0cb/8bba3045c8
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